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RENTON FISH AND GAME CLUB MINUTES FOR AUGUST 4TH 2015 

 

Call to Order:  Wayne McCann called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. 
 
The following officers were present:   
Directors: Wayne McCann (President) Georgia Coulter (Vice President), Sam Hewlett, 
LaMarr Hood, Brian Howard, John Palmer, Ted Pitt 
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Cowboy, Brian Howard: 
 
Last match was July 4th and 5th.  28 shooters, $260 
 
West match was last weekend and will be in the September report.  General consensus 
was that it went well.  
 
Membership, Jay  

 
Membership (as of 07-29-2015) for 2016                      

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
  

Conservation, Gary Emerson: 

No report 
 
Hunter Safety, Gary Emerson: 
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fire once a week. In addition, we all began dry-firing a lot more at home. When the state 
championship rolled around in May, we new we were ready. We won the junior division 
and set the national record doing so. It was hugely gratifying to receive a medal after all 
of the work that you put into your sport. After the 

ch(j)5(u)-10(n)6(i)-10(o)6(n)6(s)-16s-4ll 
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http://www.sobtactical.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z_Y4-n7IVIE

